and Towers

August 31, 1994

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to verify that Arian W. O’Herlihy. SS# 143-90-4466, was employed by the New York
Hilton and Towers as Head Floor Chef from July 13, 1992 to April 10, 1994, when he resigned
to take a position which offered him the opportunity to advance in his chosen field.

We found Mr. O’Herlihy to be a most professional Chef who did an exceptional job in
supervising and preparing foods for our gourmet restaurant, Grill 53.

It is our pleasure to recommend Mr. O’Herlihy as an individual who will be an asset to anyone
employing him in a culinary position requiring a responsible individual who is creative and self-
motivated.

Sincerely,

[ C. q
Louis G. Stolz
Dir. Human Resources
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1335 Avenue of the Americas, 53rd to 54th Street, New York, New York 10019-6078  Telephone 212-586-7000
Reservations 1-800-HILTONS
Proud Recipient of Association Meetings The Inner Circle Award, Corporate & Ineentive Travel Award of Excellence,
Medical Meelings M&D Merit and Distinetion Award, and Successful Meetings Pinnacle Award.



